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🚴‍♂️🚴‍♀️ PIL is proud to be a sponsor for the SMF City Cycle 2024, which was organised by the 

Singapore Maritime Foundation (SMF) as part of its 20th anniversary celebration! Held on 

13 April, PIL Executive Chairman Mr S.S. Teo, together with our colleagues who are cycling 

enthusiasts, also participated in this industry cohesion event. 

 

🚢👨‍🎓 Beyond "Driving Connectivity" for our customers, PIL is also "Driving Connectivity" for 

the future generation to join the maritime sector. We are happy to know that our 

sponsorship for SMF City Cycle 2024 will go towards the creation of more scholarships and 

bursaries to nurture the next generation of maritime talent, which is in line with our 

"People-Centric" commitment of ensuring the growth of the talent pipeline for the industry!  

 

👏👏 At the same time, we would also like say a big "Thank You" to SMF for their two 

decades of hard work in building strong public-private partnerships within the maritime 

industry. Congratulations on your 20th anniversary, and we look forward to many more 

fruitful years to come! 

 

#PIL #PacificInternationalLines #DrivingConnectivity #PeopleCentric #ThankYou 
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